
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11-5-2021 
 
Parents and Staff, 
  
Hale Center ISD has been notified that a person who attends CMS has tested positive for 
COVID-19.  

The individual is not on campus and has begun their quarantine.  

Carr Middle School is sanitized daily and any affected areas are deeply cleaned.  

Out of an abundance of caution, we advise you to monitor your child’s health and contact your 
primary care physician if any symptoms develop.  Should students develop symptoms, the 
appropriate district administrator should be immediately notified. 

Sincerely, 
 
Steven Pyburn 
  
Superintendent of Schools 
 


